
From: Card, Rachel
To: Sakimura, Valerie <ValerieSakimura@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 7/23/2013 10:08:07 AM

Subject: FW: Requested College Board and School Funding Information
Attachments: Model Legislation School and Teacher Bonuses for Advanced Placement and ....pdf

College Board Partnership One Pager 2013.pdf
Florida School Funding Statutes.doc

 
 
From: Matt Minnick (MattM@excelined.org) [mailto:Mattm@excelined.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 10:07 AM

To: Card, Rachel

Cc: Mary Laura Bragg (MaryLaura@excelined.org); Joanna Hassell (Joanna@excelined.org); Kate Wallace (Kate@excelined.
org)

Subject: Requested College Board and School Funding Information
 
Rachel,
 
Hi, my name is Matt Minnick and I am the interim State Advocacy Director in place of Kate Wallace.
 
Per your request, here are some items that may be of help to you: 

1.        Model legislation for our statewide advanced placement partnership including teacher incentive bonuses. 
2.       A one-pager explaining the basics of the partnership and key results Florida has experienced since 

implementing the partnership. 
3.       A copy of Florida State Statute that applies to equity in school-level funding.

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me; my cell and work number are on my signature below. I 
apologize for any delay due to our transition. I look forward to working with you in the future.
 
Thank you,
Matt
Matthew A. Minnick
State Advocacy Coordinator
Foundation for Excellence in Education
Work Phone: (850) 391-3073
Cell Phone: (850) 933-8809
Follow the Foundation on Facebook and Twitter

 
 
 
 
 
From: Card, Rachel [mailto:RachelCard@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 1:52 PM

To: Mary Laura Bragg (MaryLaura@excelined.org)

Cc: Kate Wallace (Kate@excelined.org)

Subject: follow-up
 
Hi Mary Laura,
 
I just heard Dave Myslinski from the Foundation present as part of a panel at the RGPPC meeting, and I realized that I 
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never followed up with you all after our meeting. I apologize for not thanking you sooner for your visit to SC. It was a 
pleasure meeting you, Kate and Cari last month, and we really appreciate your insight and advice. 
 
As a follow-up on our conversation, we are particularly interested in three of the topics/initiatives that you discussed. 
We would appreciate any additional information you could provide on these.
 
1. College Board Partnership
2. Free initiatives that Governor Bush implemented
3. Equity in school-level funding
 
Thank you for taking the time to meet with Christian, Valerie and me and for all of your advice and knowledge on this. 
I look forward to talking to you again soon.
 
Warm regards,
Rachel
 
Rachel Card
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
rachelcard@gov.sc.gov
803.734.0086 office
803.587.0286 mobile
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